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I would like to note my concern over the proposed building of houses on the site east of Academy 
Place and west of Napier Avenue in Bathgate.
I am worried that the Isle of Man based development company will be interested only in financial gain, 
and not be concerned for the sustainability of the housing , the impact on local residents and the 
protection of the local environment.
There are specific local issues that need to be considered regarding drainage, congestion and the loss 
of green spaces. 
Many thanks for giving this your attention.
Best wishes,
Ellie

Ellie Stewart




